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The Tewksbury Historical Society 
 Post Office Box 457  
 Oldwick, NJ 08858 

January 12, 2021 
2021 OUTLOOK 

  
Happy New Year.  As we start 2021 we continue to face some uncertainty as the 

pandemic continues.  Our Mountainville Headquarters remains closed to the public and in person 
meetings are not possible until the current inside restrictions on gatherings of more than 10 
people are lifted thus we will not be holding Sunday programs until further notice.  We continue 
to operate out of our Oldwick Carriage House at 5 James Street in Oldwick.   

 
MEMBERSHIP DUES 

 
 Dues are due by January 31st.  You will receive a separate dues card and return envelope 
in the mail.  We hope you will continue your membership and support the Society.  Membership 
dues were our 2nd main source of income in 2020.  Thank you for your continued support! 

 
WINTER TAG SALES  

  
Got the winter doldrums?  Come on out and visit our Winter Tag Sales at the Oldwick 

Carriage House at 5 James Street in Oldwick.  We’ve got several tables of items left that we need 
to clear out to make room for new items for our Spring Tag Sales thus items are 75 % off with all 
furniture and artwork at 50% off the marked price.  The sales are on the following dates: 

 
Saturday, January 16 11 am to 5 pm  Saturday, February 13  11 am to 5 pm 
 
 We also have all of our regular Tewksbury items, including afghans, cards, prints and 
books available for sale too, however these are not “on-sale.” 
 We accept all major credit cards as well as cash or checks for payment. 
 Note:  We are NOT taking new items at this time.   

 
TEWKSBURY GARDEN TOUR TO RETURN IN 2021 

 
 We are planning to have the Tewksbury Garden Tour return, provided outdoor gathering 
limits are increased that will make the tour viable.  It will be held on Saturday, June 12th from 10 
am to 4 pm, rain or shine.  The Society will be the sole sponsor; it will be outside-only tours of 
gardens.   The event is being chaired by Ellen Dunnder with a committee of volunteers.  The 
Society is presently seeking gardens for the tour so if you have a garden or know of one that the 
Garden Tour Committee can consider please email Ellen at ellendunnder@gmail.com.  
 

Advance ticket purchase will be required via the Society’s website and will be available 
in the spring. There will be a ticket limit and NO tickets will be sold on the day of the tour.  
Volunteers are needed to act as docents at each location so if you are interested please email us at 
tewksburyhistory@earthlink.net or call 908-832-6734 and leave your name and number.                                               
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